
 

 

 

TO:   2-Star R&Js 
 
DATE:  January 26, 2018 

 
SUBJECT:  3-Star R&J Certification Course  

 
 
Ref. No: AOB180126 

 
 

Dear R&Js, 
 
We would like to extend an invitation to attend a 3-Star Certification course that will be 

hosted during the Asian Games 2018 Test Event which will be held in the city of 
Jakarta, Indonesia.   

 
This is an extraordinary opportunity that AIBA is offering exclusively to the R&Js that 
are appointed to the Asian Games 2018 Test Event, in order to increase the pool of 

elite R&Js for the upcoming Competitions.    
 

Please review the following information below which details the logistics of the course.   
 

 

 
 

Invitation to 3-Star Certification Course 
 

1. Course Description: 
 

• Theoretical  

• Practical  

• Written Exam  

 
The theoretical portion of the course will take place 1 day prior to the start of 

competition.  The practical examination will take place during live competition by using 
your evaluation results from the Championship.   
 

2. Dates: 

• Arrival date:   February 9, 2018 

• Course start date:  February 10, 2018 

• Course end date:  February 15,2018 

 
3. Application Process: 

 

If you are interested in joining the 3-Star R&J course, please send an email to 
refereejudge@aiba.org to confirm your participation by January 31,2018.   

 

mailto:refereejudge@aiba.org


 

 

 

 
4. Financial Terms and Conditions: 

 

The course fee of $300 USD is due via wire transfer to AIBA, and is non-refundable.  
Please make the payment by February 9, 2018 

 
Beneficiary (account holder):  International Boxing Association 
 

Beneficiary Address: 
Av. de Rhodanie 54 

1007 Lausanne 
Switzerland 
 

Bank name and address: 
Banque Cantonale Vaudoise 

Pl. St-François 14 
CH – 1001 Lausanne (Switzerland) 
 

Swift / BIC: BCVLCH2LXXX 
AIBA USD: IBAN (account): CH64 0076 7000 E532 3219 4 

 
Important: Sender must pay all fees, including any fees from Beneficiary’s bank 
 

 
We appreciate your participation and look forward to having you join our elite team of 

R&Js.   
 
 

 
Best regards, 

 

 
Philippe Tuccelli 

AIBA Sports & Development Director 
 

 
Cc:  Osvaldo Bisbal, AIBA R&J Commission Chairperson  
 
 


